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Thank you to all of the members who participated in last week’s Finance Workshop and thank you to 
John for a well prepared and informative presentation. Member engagement and input is important to 
the board. If you missed the meeting you are encouraged to watch on the mypaseo.life website. The 
presentation provides a look at upcoming projects and a wish list of future projects. The highest priority 
project is the Tiki upgrade which will improve operations and appearance of the Tiki area along with a 
better working environment for our staff. 

 

Please continue to adhere to safety guidelines in and around the Village Center. The new variants of 
virus that causes covid-19 appear to me more contagious. We want to continue current operations so 
please act responsibly and courteously.  

 


